
Andrea and Rick Moon, Tompkins Campground Maintenance Volunteers Award 
Recognition 

 

On Friday, June 10, 2022, Maintenance Volunteers Andrea, and Rick Moon received the Corps 
Foundation Coin for their excellent volunteer service for the Tioga-Hammond & Cowanesque Lakes 
Project (THC). The Moons have tremendous work ethic, drive, and dedication that has made a lasting 
impact on countless guests that visit each year. The Moons have helped THC overcome demoralizing 
repeated high-water events and the loss of multiple service contractors to ensure each family that 
visits, takes home an experience where the memories will last a lifetime. Together they have 
contributed 4,226 volunteer hours which equates to a value of $104,270. Rick and Andrea have been 
the backbone of the volunteer program for the past eight years, working steadfast on any project 
thrown their way. They truly reflect the Army Values of loyalty, duty, and selfless service. 

 

 

 
 

  



 


